Sherwood High School PTSA
General Membership Meeting Minutes
April 21, 2015

Called to order:  7:15
February minutes approved.
Treasurer’s Report:  The treasurer recommended moving $5,000.00 to the Scholarship Fund.  Discussion and action tabled until the May meeting.
Presentation: Cynthia Bangali, Partnership Manager from the Office of Community Engagement and Partnership awarded Sherwood High School a certificate of Recognition for reaching 22,000 volunteer hours.
Principal’s Report:  Mr. Gregory explained the PARCC testing schedule.  
President’s Report:  PTSA President reported that the following positions are open for the 2015/2016 school:  Recording Secretary, SSL Chair, Membership Chair, Scholarship Chair.  Sharon also stated that the May meeting will be member appreciation.
After Prom:  There are 4 motor coaches each for After Prom as well as graduation.  Each event will have a handicap accessible bus.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Program:  Joe Hock stressed the importance of the Family Connections website for our children to use as a college readiness organizational tool.  He introduced Susan Kim, the Vice President of C2 Education, who spoke to the group regarding the new SAT.  Susan outlined many of the differences between the old test and the new one which will be ushered in the Spring of 2016.
Next Meeting will be Tuesday, May 19, 2015  
Submitted by,
Robin Zedaker
